
September 3, 2024 

Families, 

I am happy to share that the eight classrooms within the new modular structure at Charles P. 
Allen High will be ready to welcome students when school begins on Thursday, September 5. 

Some finishing touches will be made in the coming weeks. Most of the work will happen 
outside of school hours to minimize any impact on learning. 

Please note that we plan to expand and improve the student parking lot in front of the 
modular. We will also create vehicle access to the parking area behind the modular for staff 
use. Work in these areas is expected to begin later in the fall. Students may use the parking 
lot in front of the modular until it closes for construction. 

If you have any questions, please reach out to HRCE Operations Services at 
hrceoperations@hrce.ca. 

Wishing you and your family a successful start to the 2024-25 school year! 

Sincerely, 

Kavita Khanna P.Eng., MBA 
Director, Operations Services 
Halifax Regional Centre for Education 
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